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NBTC Promoting Cyber Security in Digital Era; Invited Former Special Advisor to U.S. Presidents to Share Experiences at International Symposium, part of NET 2017
Bangkok – 4 August 2017

On August 4, 2017, The National Broadcasting and Telecommunications Commission (NBTC) organized International Symposium in commemoration of the National Communications Day on a topic of “Cyber Security: Challenges and Opportunities in the Digital Economy” at Siam Kempinski Hotel, Bangkok. The symposium was attended by over 400 delegates from public, private, and people sector.

 Air Chief Marshal Prachin Chantong, Deputy Prime Minister, delivered a keynote on “Cybersecurity Strategy. Ushering in Thailand 4.0 Era through Public-Private Partnership.”
He discussed Thailand’s cybersecurity strategy which has been a part of the government’s Digital Economy Policy. He also said that Global Cybersecurity Index (GCI), by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU), classified Thailand as in a Maturing stage or the 20th in the world which means that Thailand has developed complex commitments and engaged in cybersecurity programs and initiatives but still has rooms for improvement which requires collaboration between public, private, and people sector.

Air Chief Marshal Thares Punsri, NBTC Chairman, said that Thai government is driving “Thailand 4.0” initiative to elevate well-being and competitiveness of the country. 
The widespread of Ransomwares, that recently shook confidence of enterprises and organizations around the world as well as infrastructure of attacked countries, has raised cyber security awareness in public, private, and people sectors of many nations. Thus, on the occasion of the National Communications Day, the NBTC, with a view to supporting Thai government’s “Thailand 4.0” initiative, chose cyber security as the topic of its International Symposium in commemoration of the National Communications Day. The symposium featured 
Mr. Richard A. Clarke, a former Special Advisor to four U.S. Presidents; who developed the country’s first National Strategy to Defend Cyberspace; and an author of Cyber War and Warnings, as a speaker who shared his knowledge on the topic of “Cyber Security: Challenge and Opportunities in the Digital Economy.”
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